
 

West Winds through the Ages 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
 As part of our 50 Year celebrations, the staff and children have been working hard to produce a 
musical extravaganza – ‘West Winds through the Ages’! Classes have been learning songs and perfecting 
their drama and dance moves in order to transport you back through the last 50 years, to when West 
Winds Primary opened in 1972. After a number of years without any shows, we’re delighted to be able to 
present this to you, in celebration of the decades that the school has lived through.  
 
Please see the following information concerning tickets and arrangements for the week of the show.  
 

 The show will be performed on two occasions: Wednesday 6th April (10.00am) and Thursday 7th 
April (6.30pm). Please note that Nursery will only take part on the Wednesday morning 
performance. Nursery parents will be allocated Wednesday morning tickets (initially 2 per child) – 
Miss Ferris will be in touch about this.  

 Tickets for the show will cost £4 for adults and £2 for children. Money raised by the 
performances will go towards supporting our school fund and our Double Decker Bus library 
project.  

 Tickets will be on sale from Monday 28th March – they will be on sale each day that week at 
8.45am, 1.45pm and 2.45pm. Tickets can be purchased from staff at the front of the school. 
Please purchase tickets here, rather than sending orders in for class teachers to deal with.  

 There will be an interval during each performance – refreshments will be available to buy 
 
Covid19 Precautions 
 
We are holding this performance having sought guidance from the Education Authority. As such, we 
are introducing mitigating measures in line with PHA guidance on indoor gatherings in non-domestic 
settings. This will include, but not be limited to, increased ventilation, hand sanitation and enhanced 
cleaning. Please do not attend the performance if you are feeling unwell or presenting with 
symptoms of Covid19. We are also asking guests, as much as possible, to remain in their seats whilst 
in the assembly hall and minimise their movements around the hall. You may wear a face covering if 
you wish, but will not be required to do so.  
 
 



 

 
Arrangements for the week beginning 4th April.  
 
In order to give our children the best opportunity to perform, we are going to make changes to the 
school calendar the week of the performances.  
 

Monday 4th April Dress rehearsal in school 
No change to timetable – normal school day 

Tuesday 5th  Dress rehearsal in school 
No change to timetable – normal school day 

Wednesday 6th  Performance 10am 
Parents may take children home once performance is completed and 
children are changed etc. 
School will finish for all remaining children at 12.15pm 
Free school meals only will be served – which will consist of a packed 
lunch for the children to take home. 
 

Thursday 7th  Performance 6.30pm 
School will finish for all children at 2.00pm 
School meals will be served in the classroom 
 

Friday 8th  Last day of term before Easter holidays.  
This will be a non-uniform day.  
School will finish for all children at 12.15pm 
No school meals will be served. 
 

 
We’re really excited about sharing all of the children’s hard work with you. If you have any questions 
or queries, please get in touch through the school office.  
 
Yours, 
 
 
Mr Manogue 
Principal 


